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                                Press Release

It has come as a news item in the electronic media yesterday, October 9, 2024, consequent

to a briefing to the Press by the Hon’ble Governor, that there is a statement in the

website of the Kerala Police that proceeds of the gold smuggled is utilized for funding

banned organizations.

It is clarified that the official website of the Kerala Police has never carried any such

statement at any point of time. It has published only statistical details of seizure of gold

and currency with period wise details.
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